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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

March 30, 2017 
 

The Cherry County Board of Commissioners met in special session on March 30, 2017 at 3:00 PM, as published in the Valentine 

Midland News. Roll call was taken. Present for the meeting were Cherry County Commissioners: Jim Van Winkle, Tanya Storer, and 

Martin DeNaeyer, Cherry County Clerk Tom Elliott, and County Attorney Eric Scott.  

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Storer. The Open Meetings Act Notice was announced.  

 

The Cherry County employee who requested the disciplinary hearing failed to appear at the hearing. The Board acknowledged 

receipt of a written resignation from the employee prior to the hearing. 

 

At 3:25 PM, Chairman Storer declared the meeting adjourned.  

 


